
PACIFIC POWER 
A DIVISION OF PACIFICORP 

July 27,2011 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
550 Capital Street NE, Ste 215 
Salem, OR 97301-2551 

Attention: Filing Center 

RE: Advice No. 11-011 - Extension of Effective Date 

825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232 

PacifiCorp (d.b.a. Pacific Power) filed Advice No. 11-011 on June 27, 2011 with proposed tariff 
changes to Schedule 37. Consistent with the discussions at the public meeting on July 26,2011, 
the Company respectfully requests to extend the effective date of this filing to August 4,2011. 

Please direct any informal inquiries to Joelle Steward, Regulatory Manager, at (503) 813-5542. 

Sincerely, 
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Andrea 1. Kelly r" j/(l 
Vice President, Reg~lat1o 


